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Important Kolping Phone Numbers 
President – Trey Seibel, 513-616-4265 

V. President – Chris Schnetzer 513-761-3713 

Membership – Nancy Ellensohn, 513-742-5895 

Sick Comm.  – Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Sub Group Presidents: 

Sängerchor – Bill Kraeling, 513-238-9570 

Schützen Club – Jay Stupprich, 513-741-1604 

Seniors - Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Sports Club – Rick Hill, 513-858-1174 

Young Families – Paul Ahrnsen, 513-542-8554 

House & Grounds – Gary Brunsman, 

 513-325-5849 

Kolping Center 

Clubhouse Rentals –   

513-851-7951 then press 1 

Business Office – 513-851-7951 then press 1 

Clubhouse – 513-851-7951 then press 5 

Hall, Kitchen – 513-851-7951 then press 4 

NOTICE 

Upon the death of a MEMBER, please call the 

President of the Kolping Society or one of the 

Bereavement Committee members.  In order that 

the membership can be aware that a MEMBER has 

died, the family of the decedent should be willing 

to place in the Death Notice that the decedent is a 

Member of the Kolping and at what time Kolping 

members should assemble for prayers. (This should 

be mutually agreed upon by the family and the 

Kolping representatives).  The Board of Trustees 

agreed that this notice should present members of 

the Bereavement Committee are:  Christa Olding, 

Marilee Uhlhorn, Lois Kemper or Berni Brunsman 

 

EUCHRE 2012 

KOLPING CENTER, 10235 MILL Rd. 

Sunday’s – 1:30 p.m. 

NOVEMBER 4 &18 
DECEMBER 2 & 16 

Be sure to come early to register, we begin playing 
at  

1:30 p.m. 

For info call:  Doris Wilke, 513-521-5019 
************************************ 

MEMORIAL MASS/GOETTAFEST 

KOLPING CENTER 

10235 MILL ROAD 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2012 

MASS – 11:00 A.M. 

Goetta Breakfast to follow 

$7.00 per person 

or 

$20.00 per family (children under 10 free) 

RESERVATIONS ARE A MUST.   WE HAVE TO 

KNOW HOW MUCH FOOD TO MAKE SO 

PLEASE CALL: 

 BARBARA HESSLER – 513-742-8842 

If you don’t make reservations we can’t know 
how much food to make! 

We will be remembering our deceased members: 

Shirley Berry      Alan Schlaechter       Tim Allgeyer 
Werner Kessling    Willi Hermeling         Tom Ludwig 
Bill Aufderheide     Herman Tegenkamp  Harry Kaiser 
       Raymond Sersion 
 

Come out to the mass and support the 
families who have lost their loved ones. 

 

RESERVATIONS ARE A MUST; 

CALL: 

BARBARA HESSLER, 513-742-8842 



Kolping Bulletin            November 2012           www.Kolpingcincinati.com 

 

[tÑÑç U|Üà{wtç àÉ tÄÄ ÉâÜ ÅxÅuxÜá uÉÜÇ |Ç 

aÉäxÅuxÜ 
November Birthday Query 

Date of Birth Last Name First Name 
11/1 Weissmann John 
11/1 Fehrenbach Thomas 
11/1 Stukenborg James 
11/4 Ostendorf George 
11/5 Eckstein Anthony 
11/5 Lameier Mary Jo 
11/5 Hull Wendell 
11/5 Klosterman Charles 

               11/5 Talkers Jeff 
11/8 Egbers Thomas 
11/8 Schomaker Norbert 
11/8 Hausfeld William 
11/8 Klosterman Theodore 
11/9 Cromer Brian 
11/9 Wilke Theodore 

11/10 Rosen Emmi 
11/10 Talkers Ralph 
11/11 Schantz Konrad 
11/11 Brunsman Dennis 
11/11 Murray John 
11/12 Rudolf Daniel 
11/12 Grote Ursula 
11/12 Brunsman Michael 
11/13 Ellers Manfred 
11/14 Stegman Johanna 
11/14 Welage Susan 
11/14 Lewis Greg 
11/15 Wilke Doris 
11/17 Sersion Jean 
11/17 Brickweg Kurt 
11/18 Wagner Carl 
11/18 Pelzel Nancy 
11/19 Schindler Robert 
11/19 Abeln David 
11/21 Geers Bernard 
11/21 Wienkamp Karen 

November Birthday Query 

Date of Birth Last Name First Name 
11/21 Abt Stephen 
11/22 Keck Roberta 
11/22 Adams Roger 
11/23 Albers John 
11/23 Schmidt Larry 
11/23 Rumpke, Jr. Harry 
11/23 Mushaben Thomas G. 
11/23 Reis III Joseph 
11/25 Yoder Carol 
11/25 Griffin Brian 
11/26 Ostendorf Richard 
11/27 Meyer Beverly 
11/28 Schoenberger William 
11/28 Von Den Benken Maria 
11/30 Willenbrink Barbara 
11/30 Knizner John 
11/30 Schroer James 

 
KOLPING SENIOR NEWS 

 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

December 11, 2012 
11:30 a.m. 

Members:   Free 
Guests:  $10.00 

Reservations a Must 
Call Christa Olding, 513-385-1476 

Or  
Doris Wilke, 513-521-5019 

 
We will have a delicious lunch, music and special prizes.  

Please remember to bring personal items for the residents at 

Our Lady of the Woods. 

 

The OFFICERS OF THE KOLPING SENIORS Organization wish to 

thank the members for allowing us to serve in that capacity 

for another 2 years.   We will do our best to further the goals 

of the organization in the Spirit of Blessed Adolph Kolping.   

We pray that you will continue to support us to meet that 

goal.   Thank You 

Christa Olding, Doris Wilke, Vera Schon & Charles Lintz 
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SICK LIST 

Alberta Tieves   Agnes Oevemeyer 

Gene & Sis Meister  Harry Talkers 

Walt Pieschel   Marlene Lintz 

Mary Tegenkamp  Evlyn Busam 

Werner Schulten  Heinz Kuhl 

Wally Gerbus   

Family Members, Erin Golden, daughter of Martin 

Golden and Dianne Deitschel, parent of one of our 

soccer players. 

 

Keep these membrs in your prayers, send a card, 

give them a call or visit.  It’s nice to hear from 

friends when you are not feeling up to par. 

*************************************** 

DEATHS 

 

Robert H. Bauer passed away this month, our 

sympathy to his family.   Robert lived on School 

Section Road in Cheviot. 

 

 

  

  Schuetzen 

Klub Korner 

Next Shooting Date:  Nov. 16, 2012 

Place:  Kolping Clubhouse 

Practice:  7:15    Competition:  8:00 

 

Targets:  Team  Lunnemann Jr. 

Bar:  Team Callahan 

Food: Team Luther 

Tickets: Team Westendorf 

 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Turkey shoot is this month, get there early. 

 

We have a problem with individual’s pre shooting 

or having a sub shoot, then the following month, 

shooting again. Only the first score will be 

counted and a penalty or fee could be 

implemented.  

 

Teams working the bar have the following 

responsibilities: Shift starts at 6:30pm for set up, 

Bar closes at 

11:55pm, Clean clubroom and 100 hall, All trash 

taken to the dumpster, Tables wiped down, 

Money counted and dropped in managers slot. 

These rules have existed for many years, however 

recently they have not been observed.    

 

(NEW)   Team captains must review and sign the 

score sheets each month.  (NEW) 

 

Any ideas for an end party this year? 

 

Elections will be held for the office of President of 

the Schuetzen club this year, interested 

individuals should submit their request to be 

placed on the ballot. The presidency is a two year 

term and you must be a Schuetzen club member 

in good standing. 

 

Check out the Kolping web site. Shooters can now 

view information, scores and pictures anytime 

you like. Enter  www.kolpingcincinnati.com  >click 

Groups>schuetzen club>scores link>scores.  

 

Our secretary Paul Anhofer requests that teams 

review the cap sheets and recorded scores for 

accuracy each month. 

Jacob Stupprich, President    

craftmasters@zoomtown.com    513-741-1604 

 

 



Kolping Bulletin            November 2012           www.Kolpingcincinati.com 

 

German American Citizens League 

 

Celebrate the beginning of the traditional German 
Christmas season with the annual St. Nikolaus Day 

Celebration at the German Heritage Museum, 
sponsored by the German-American Citizens 

League of Greater Cincinnati. This year’s 
celebration will take place Sunday, 2 December, 

from 1 to 5 PM.  
   

St. Nikolaus is scheduled to meet and greet 
children and guests from 3 to 5 PM. Members of the 
Cincinnati Carvers Guild will display their beautiful 
wood carvings, and German Christmas songs will 

be presented at 3 PM by the Kinderchor of the 
Fairview-Clifton German Language School. 

Refreshments, including hot chocolate and Kuchen, 
will be available.  

   
The German Heritage Museum showcases German 

culture in the region. It features exhibits 
highlighting the German heritage, and also provides 
information on the German societies of the region. 
Gift items are available dealing with the German 

heritage, including books, maps, posters, and 
German Heritage Museum t-shirts. Information: 

Manfred Schnetzer, 923-3743.  
 

 

When the power of love 

takes over the power of 

greed  

we will have peace on 

earth. 

Fr. David Hiller High School 
Scholarship 

 Effective December 1, 2012, the Fr. David Hiller Fund 
will offer two (2) $2500 grants to children of active 
Kolping parents. Grants are available for children who 
will be freshmen at a Greater Cincinnati Catholic High 
School in the school year 2013-2014.  These grants will 
be renewable for each successive school year provided 
certain conditions are met.  If a current recipient does 
not renew their scholarship, then other candidates from 
that grade level would be considered so even if your 
child is not an incoming freshmancongra, it might be 
worth the time to fill out an application. 

 In 2013, the grants will be awarded to the two freshmen 
students.  Current grant recipients are also required to 
reapply in orCder to receive their renewable grants.  
Applications and program description will be available in 
the Hiller fund mail slot in the Kolping Board room after 
December 1.  Applications should be sent directly to the 
Cincinnati Scholarship Fund who will determine the 
awardees.  Deadline is March 31, 2013.  A complete 
description of the program is available on the Kolping 
website, www.Kolpingcincinnati,com.  Any additional 
questions should be sent to Paul Ahrnsen 542-8554 or 
pahrnsen@fuse.net.  

 

 

ELECTION RESULTS 

 Congratulations and best wishes for a 
successful 2 years on the Board. 

Richard Ellensohn 

Jim Stukenborg 

Ted Wilke 

Ben Albers 

Walt Amrein 

1st. Alternate:  John Martini 
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Fr. David Hiller, OFM 

Endowment Fund Report 

Harry (Ted) Kaiser Memorial   
  Hank & Roma Gerbus 
 
Hermann Tegenkamp Memorial 
Margie & Heinz Meyerrose 
Carol & Allen Cliffe 
Regina & Manfred Schnetzer 
Pete Dinnesen 
Chris, William & Billy Janszen 
Roma & Hank Gerbus 
Otger Kappen 
Harry Talkers 
Lois & Jim Kemper 
Clara & George Ostendorf 
Bev & Vince Meyer 
 
Charlie & Helen Zix  70th Wedding Anniv. 
Pete Dinnesen 
 
We thank everyone who donated to this Fund in 

the past couple of month. Without your support 

the Fund could not have awarded six (6) $2,500.00 

each scholarships for the 2013 school year. These 

scholarships go to qualifying students attending 

Catholic high schools. The selections were made by 

the Cincinnati Scholarship Foundation. 

Ted Tegenkamp, Treasurer 

(513)941-6439 

 

********************************************* 

Thank You 

A big thank you to everyone who supported us 

during the difficult days right after Hermann’s  

passing. Your prayers and expression of sympathy 

are deeply appreciated by all of us.   

The Tegenkamp Family 

Another Thank You 

Mary thanks everyone for the support and prayers she 

received prior to her open heart surgery and all the 

cards and get wishes. She is now recuperating at home 

and is doing well.  

Ted & Mary Tegenkamp 

 

RECEIPT FOR A GOOD LIFE 

Take two heaping cups of patience, one heart full 

of love, two handfuls of generosity, a dash of 

laughter, one handful of understanding, sprinkle 

generously with kindness, add plenty of faith and 

mix well, spread over a period of a lifetime and 

serve everyone you meet. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving  

To 

All our Members and their 

Families 
 


